PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WEST BENGAL

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

Owing to holiday declared by the State Government on 11t
August, 2022 on the occasion of “Raksha Bandhan”, the Personality
Test of the candidates scheduled to be held on that day only is hereby
postponed and the same is likely to be held in the month of November,
2022.

Concerned candidates are requested to follow the Commission’s
website for further announcement in respect of the changed date of
their Personality Test.

By order of the Commission



